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EMPLOYEE SUSPENDED FOR USING AMTRAK TRADEMARKED 

LOGO ON PERSONAL COMPANY WEBSITE 

Activity Date: October 7, 2024 

Date Posted: January 2, 2025 

Case Number: 24-0097-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-302 

 

An Amtrak engineer based in Raleigh, North Carolina, received a written reprimand 

and a 40-day suspension without pay on October 7, 2024. Our investigation found that 

the employee violated company policies by using the company’s trademarked logo and 

a picture of one of its locomotives on the website for his personal business. 

 

 

 


